Hello Cook County Board,

I am writing for you to please vet the Just Housing Ordinance with a much larger constituency before taking any votes. This issue is important to all and will have unintended consequences! Cook County already has a problem with its constituents leaving the county and state.

Please hold off until a very thorough vetting process across very broad constituency group(s) is in place.

Thank you,

Ross Landman
Northbrook IL 
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